
The Mordiford Mail 
12th January 2018 

Dates for your diary… 

Spring Term 2018  
Please note new dates in 

bold  
 

15th January—PTFA meeting at 
Bunch of Carrots 7.30pm 

17th January—Lugg Class Worship 
9.00am 

19th January—Wear what you like 
day (for bingo prizes please) 

24th January—Wye Class Worship 
9.00am 

25th January—Rags2Riches Collection 

26th January—Height/weight check 
Rec & Yr6 

5th—9th February— Mrs Broadbridge 
and Miss Quinn visit Portugal for Eras-
mus Project  

7th February—Monnow Class Worship 

13th February—Year 1 Hearing Tests 

16th February— Family Celebration 
Worship 2.00pm 

16th February—Break up for Half-
Term 

16th—23rd February—Half Term  

26th February—Return to school 

Our value this half-term is  
Equality 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“There should be no discrimination 
against languages people speak, 

skin colour, or religion.” 

-Malala Yousafzai 

Please visit the Erasamus website 
and have a look at what our part-
ner schools have been getting up 
too…
www.body&mindahealthiertomor
row.weebly.com 
For part of our Erasmus Project 
we will be starting Family Activi-
ties. Send photo’s in of you tak-
ing part in the following activi-
ties and receive 5 house points!  

The challenge this half term is to 
go on a walk, to bake a cake/
biscuits or to make a winter 
warming soup with your family.  

Please send photo’s of you taking 
part in these activities or email 
them to ad-
min@mordiford.hereford.sch.uk 
and we will put them up on our 
display board and on the Erasmus 
website. 

Our Choir went to Genting Arena on 
Tuesday to take part in the Young 
Voices Concert. Mrs Oakley, Mrs 
Broadbridge and our Choir have been 
going for several years now and they 
still enjoy it as much as the first time 
they went! The atmosphere was fan-
tastic and the children were so well 
behaved, especially considering how 
much of a long day it is for them. Our 
choir did us proud once again and had 
such fun.  

In Our Prayers… 

Dear God, 
 
Thank you for looking after our 
school. 
Thank you that you love each and 
everyone of us here. Thank you for 
helping us to celebrate our differ-
ences and realise that we are all 
equal. 
Help us to learn, play and share to-
gether,  
So that the wonderful world 
you have made becomes 
more beautiful everyday. 
 
Amen. 

We will be holding another Rags 2 
Riches Collection on Thursday 25th 
January! Please bag up any old 
clothing, bedding etc you no longer 
want and help us raise money for 
our school. Bags must be in school 
by 9.00am ready for collection. 

PTFA Bingo  
Friday 26th January  

Hampton Bishop Village Hall 
Doors open 5.30, eyes down 6pm 

 

Wear what you like day Friday 19th 
January for bingo prizes please 

(bottles, gifts) 

Jim O 

Jack and The Beans Talk 

By Garlic Theatre 

Fownhope New Memorial Hall 
3.45pm Friday 16th February 

Tickets: £5  
(adults and children) 

Tickets are available from the School 
Office, Fownhope School and Fown-

hope West End Stores 

Suitable for ages 3-7 

 

 

http://www.body&mindahealthiertomorrow.weebly.com
http://www.body&mindahealthiertomorrow.weebly.com


Stars of the week  

Miss Finney’s Star:  

Sammy R 

The Little Cup of Kindness: 

Niamh 

Elijah (Yr R) 
Elijah tries really hard to stay on 
task.  He is a thoughtful and car-
ing little boy who looks after his 
friends.  He always makes the 

right choice. 

Alice (Yr1) 

For having a fantastic learning at-
titude. She’s always ready to 

learn, tries her very best in all 
that she does and offers to help 
and support others with their 

learning too. Brilliant. 

Elias (Yr2) 
A far more settled start to the 

term. It is great to see you partici-
pating more in class activities. You 
achieve so much more when you 

take part and have a go. Well done 
and please keep this up. 

Ben (Yr3) 
Ben has made a super start to this 
term.  He is always engaged in his 

learning and loves to takes an active 
part in any class activity. Ben’s enthu-
siasm is infectious and he approaches 

all with a smile on his face. 

Sammy (Yr4)   
Sammy has started this term with a 

great learning attitude and this is re-
ally showing in all areas of his work. 
He is a delight to have in Teme class, 

always having a smile on his face. 
Keep going Sammy, you are a star! 

Oliver L (Yr5) 
For a really sensible start 

to the term. You are taking much 
more responsibility for your learning 

and it is paying off. Keep it up! 

Oliver S (Yr6) 
For a fantastic attitude towards every 
aspect of his work. Oliver is a mature 
member of Pentaloe who really takes 
responsibility for his own learning. 

Thank you, Oli! 

 

Well done to all of you. 

Please remember: 

 Arrow and Teme 
must bring swim-
ming kits every 
Monday this 
term! 

 Craft Club is not 
on Tuesday 16th 
due to a prear-
ranged course. 

 If you change 
your contact 
numbers please 
inform our school 
office. 

School Council met for the first time this week with Miss Fin-
ney and had a great many fantastic ideas to offer.  

Theo was voted Chair and Iestyn as Vice Chair. Honor and Will 
are secretaries and Ella and Tara communications officers. A 
suggestion box is being placed in the school entrance so that 
everyone can express their views and put their ideas to the 
councillors. The children are also working on questionnaires for 
children, parents and staff so that we can find out key 
strengths to build on and areas of school life that we can im-
prove upon. 

Ideas that were proposed for future meetings include: 

 More charity work 

 Playtimes 

 Parking 

 Writing competitions 

 After school clubs and many, many more !! 


